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REPORT ON EXHIBITION VISIT 

    Date & Time – 10th FEBRUARY, 2025, 3:00 PM 

On February 10, 2025, Sarojini Naidu Vanita Pharmacy Maha Vidyalaya (SNVPMV), a 

women's college sponsored by The Exhibition Society, organized an educational visit to 

'NUMAISH', one of India's largest consumer exhibitions, located in Nampally, Hyderabad. The 

primary objective of this visit was to provide recreational and experiential learning 

opportunities to students from various programs, including fourth-year B.Pharm, fourth to 

sixth-year Pharm.D, and first-semester M.Pharm students specializing in Pharmaceutics, 

Analysis, Quality Assurance, Regulatory Affairs, and Pharmacology. 

The delegation comprised approximately 203 participants: 145 students from the 

aforementioned programs, 26 teaching and non-teaching staff members, and 32-day scholars 

who joined directly at the exhibition grounds. Four buses departed from the SNVPMV campus 

in Tarnaka at 3:30 PM, transporting students and staff to the exhibition. Upon arrival at 4:30 

PM, the group was cordially received by Sri B. Hanumantha Rao, Member of the Exhibition 

Society and Honorary Secretary of SNVPMV, along with other society members who 

facilitated timely arrangements. 

The attendees commenced their visit with a train ride that provided an overview of the various 

stalls within the exhibition. Faculty members were assigned to monitor groups of 

approximately 20 students each to ensure safety protocols were maintained. Students engaged 

in several exhilarating rides, including the Giant Wheel, Columbus, Cup Saucer, Car Race, and 

Dare Ride. The management of SNVPMV generously provided complimentary access to these 

attractions, offering a thrilling experience for all participants. 

Following the rides, refreshments were provided, along with tokens for ice creams and other 

items. Students also had the opportunity to shop for a diverse range of products representing 

not only Telangana but various parts of India. The evening culminated in a musical 

performance by renowned Tollywood playback singer Mrs. Sunitha, which the students 

thoroughly enjoyed, capturing many memorable photographs. 
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After the concert, all participants reconvened and boarded their respective buses, returning 

safely to the college night by 12:10 AM. The students expressed their gratitude to Dr. B. Prabha 

Shankar, Chairman of SNVPMV; Sri B. Hanumantha Rao, Honorary Secretary; Dr. N. 

Srinivas, Director; Dr. T. Mamatha, Principal and Dr. B. Haarika, Professor & HOD, Dept. of 

Pharmaceutics, for meticulously planning and executing the event, ensuring its grand success. 

This visit not only provided a recreational break but also enriched the students' cultural 

exposure and fostered a sense of community within the institution. 
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